
DANIEL SMITH, ESQ. 
64 Main Street           P.O. Box 801 

Montpelier, VT 05601 
(802) 229-6661 phone         dsmith@dairycompact.org email 

 

 
Mr. Paul Kyburz           July 13, 2012 
Federal Order # 30 Market Administrator 
4570 West 77th Street, Suite 210 
Minneapolis, MN 55435-5037 

Dear Mr. Kyburz. 

I am writing to follow up on my letter of November 29, 2011.  Your office kindly 
provided the data requested in that letter, for one month.  I would now like to request that 
the same data be provided for each of the two months, annually (I believe May and 
December), that the data is assembled by your office, for the four-year span 2008-2011.   

This would give us a total eight month sampling.  

Thank you for your consideration of this request. 

Sincerely, 

Daniel Smith, Esq.          
on behalf of MDIA 
 
 
cc (email) Dana Coale 
  Will Francis 
  Paul Christ 


